
 

 
   
                                                                      
 

                  
 

Sat 25th 
June 

9,15 am CC v Rosendale School at 
Rosendale Road – semi cup final 
of the Magazine Cup 

Mon 27th 
June – Fri 
1st July 

Bikeability Week in School 

Tues 28th 
June 

9am RAM Reception children 
Summer Concert for parents 

Thurs 30th 
June 

7pm Welcome Meeting for New 
Nursery Parents of children 
joining our Nursery in September 

Fri 1 July 9am Year 1, Classes 3 & 4 
Assembly 
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 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

IF YOU NEED TO CONTACT THE AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB STAFF DUE TO ISSUES REGARDING TO THE COLLECTION OF 

YOUR CHILD AND ANY DELAYS PLEASE RING 07727 658527. 

   ADVANCE NOTICE 
The final Inset Day has now been 

published and school and nursery will be 
closed to all pupils on Friday 15th July 

2022. 
 

Windrush Day 
 

The Year Six Diversity & Inclusion Champions were honoured 
to have been invited to the unveiling of the Windrush 
Monument at Waterloo station.  It was a very moving 
ceremony led by Baroness Floella Benjamin DBE DL.  The D & 
I champions were lucky enough to meet some of the special 
guests there, including Morcea Williams, Vice lieutenant for 
Northamptonshire, Ainsley Harriott MBE and Levi Roots, 
Brixton hero.  They also caught a glimpse of the Duke and 
Duchess of Cambridge, William and Catherine. Following the 
ceremony, the Champions then met up with some members 
of the Year Five choir and we all joined the Windrush 
celebrations on the Southbank, where our choir sang together 
and recited a Windrush poem to entertain the VIPs and 
guests. Please see our Instagram account for pictures of the 
day and the events. 
 

World Refugee Day 
 

In school, the Year Five Diversity & Inclusion Champions 
planned and led an assembly for all classes on UN World 
Refugee Day, they highlighted the prejudice that different 
groups may face and the importance of welcome and 
acceptance for all. 
In 1993 Nelson Mandela called for a world “unburdened of the 
great tragedy of millions forced to become refugees.” Sadly, 
that world remains elusive, to this day. 
 

Mc Aleer and Rushe 
 

We would like to thank the construction company McAleer 
and Rushe who supported Corpus Christi with our Platinum 
Jubilee Celebrations. They provided the materials and the 
time to transform the wooden pergola in the junior 
playground into a palace which in turn will be used as a quiet 
work area for the children. They also provided three members 
of their construction team to help set out the tables and chairs 
for our street party. Their support is much appreciated and is 
detailed in their Brixton Hill Project Newsletter 
 

Corpus Christi Parish Fair 
Saturday 9th July 11am – 3pm 

 

Raffle Tickets 
 

Thank you to all the parents who have bought 
raffle tickets for the draw.  Please return your 

sold tickets and money to the school office.  
Any unsold books should be returned as well.  

Thank you. 
 

Volunteers needed for the Children's 
Activity Zone at the Summer Fair 

Please sign up for an hour on one of the Kids 
Activities Stalls. 

Help also needed to set up and pack up. 
For more information, please join the What's 

App Group via this link. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

We also need donations 
of good quality toys 
especially soft toys for the 
toy tombola. Please drop 
these into the school 
office next Friday 1st July 
or before and after Mass 
at the Church on Sunday. 

 

The survey is still open for you to apply for 
an extended daycare place from 

September.  Please follow this link to 
complete the survey. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ExtendedDayAut22
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Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASS % 

1 100 

4 100 

2 99.3 

9 99.2 

10 98.4 

12 98.4 

3 98.3 

6 98.3 

5 98.0 

7 97.9 

11 97.9 

13 97.1 

8 96.8 

N 96.3 

14 94.4 

Attendance  
Monday 13th June - Friday 

17th June 2022 

Child of the Week Award for the 
week ending 10th June 2022 
Nursery Jedidiah O-K 

Class 1 Jessica A 

Class 2 Gabriel E 

Class 3 Elsa R C 

Class 4 Sophia R S 

Class 5 Vivienne J 

Class 6 Caleb S 

Class 7 Giovanny E-C 

Class 8 Kian R-P 

Class 9 Oscar S 

Class 10 Selihom S 

Class 11 Anthony B A 

Class 12 Matthew C 

Class 13 Sophie H 

Class 14 Vincent M 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

 

Congratulations to Classes 1 & 4 on 
their 100% attendance. 

 

Whole School Average:  98% 

 

International Evening 
We’re sorry that we can’t celebrate our 
International Evening tonight, but we 

couldn’t do it safely during the current 

building work and keeping everyone 
safe is essential! Thanks to all those 

involved who have been so 
understanding and supportive. 

The good news is we have a new date, 
giving you more time to work on your 

performances! 
Please now join us on 23rd September.  
We also hope our current Year 6 families 

will come back and take 
part.  Registration to take part will stay 

open over the Summer.  Contact 
Yashoda on 07973 764448 for more 

details. 

 
Thursday 14th July 

Summer Discos 
 

The children are already practising their 
dance moves, getting ready for their 

Summer Discos! 
All the fun takes place in the Junior 
Playground and we will share more 

details about that next week. 
The Infant Disco Reception - Yr2  

4 - 5.30pm 
The Junior Disco Yr3 - Yr6 

 6 - 8pm. 
Tickets will go on sale in July.  

They are £5 and include food, drinks, a 
bag of sweets and a special gift. 

 No additional pocket money is needed. 
 

A party will take place for Nursery 
children during the school day, but no 

tickets are required for this. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Parents’ Association 

Music Charges Summer Term 2 
 

Charges for the final half term of 
music lessons are now available to 

pay on your Parentpay account.   
 

From September 2022 the charge for 
music lessons will increase to £82.50 

per 6 lessons.  The cost of music 
tutors provided by Lambeth Music 
Services has increased and whilst 

Corpus Christi School highly subsidies 
these lessons it is unfortunate that 

there must be an increase to parents. 
 

A reminder that if your child will not 
continue with lessons in September, 

or at any other time during their 
contract, 6 weeks written notice is 

required. 
 

*** 
The Year 3 students are approaching 

the end of their MX Band lessons.  
Next year the students will have the 

opportunity to continue the same 
instruments, or to choose another 
one, by having one-to-one lessons 
with Lambeth Music Service tutors. 
Most of the instruments that they 

have been learning on this year are 
specially adapted for the MX project.  

 
One-on-one lessons will be on regular 

instruments and information about 
this and the cost has been given to 

the children today.  If your child 
would like to continue with their 

learning, please complete the reply 
slip and you can either return it your 

child’s class teacher or the  
School Office. 

 

 


